
 

Fourth Annual Skopitz Memorial Concert 
2pm on Sunday, June 10, 2012 

 

As we all know, music was a very important part of Rabbi Laurence Skopitz’s life.  Both as a 
musician, and as a supporter of other musicians, Rabbi derived great pleasure playing and listening to 
music.  Before entering the hospital for his bone marrow transplant procedure, Rabbi Skopitz said in 
the event things didn’t work out, that it would be great if an Annual Memorial Concert could be held at 
Temple Beth David.  He smiled, saying it would be a terrific opportunity for people to get together at 
Temple.   
 

We would like to fulfill his wish, and we invite you to help make it happen. 

Keeping the Memory and the Music Alive 

 

Since our premier concert in 2007, we have had three wonderfully successful events 
celebrating the life of Rabbi Skopitz.  We invite you to join us again this year to enjoy 
music, memories, and support Temple Beth David, all things we know would have pleased 
Rabbi Skopitz. 

For this year’s event, we are asking you to help, either financially, with your time, or both.  

Please join us as an official sponsor of the 2012 Rabbi Laurence Skopitz Memorial Concert, 
scheduled for Sunday June 10, 2012.  We have an exciting concert planned that will 
feature CADENCE, a Canadian group featuring Rabbi Skopitz’s nephew, Carl Berger. 
This is the same group that performed at the 2nd annual memorial concert. Cadence is a 
professional four member a cappella group.  They perform extensively and have two 
amazing CDs.   

Thank you for joining us in sponsoring this concert, 
Davida Bloom - Chairperson of the Memorial Concert Committee 

PS.  In order to ensure sufficient planning time for the concert, please return this form ASAP. 
Use the enclosed envelope to send this form to TBD 3200 St. Paul Blvd. Rochester, NY 14617 
 
Donations of $50 or more will receive free admission for two – ticket price at the door will be $10.  Please indicate the level of your 
sponsorship and enclose a check payable to:  Temple Beth David.  The memo line should read Memorial Concert.  If donations 
exceed the amount needed for the 2012 concert costs, the excess money will be equally divided between monies set aside for future 
Memorial concerts and the Rabbi Skopitz Youth Fund. 
 
______ Story Spinner ($25 - $49)          ______ Cholent Chef ($50 - $99)  ______ Toy Train Treasurer ($100 - $199)      

 ______ Music Maven ($200 - $299)    ______ Davening Devotee ($300 - $399)   ______ Katubah Calligrapher ($400 - $499) 

______ Pinkus-Minkus Puppeteer ($500 - $599)      ______ Purim Hat Haberdasher ($600 and above) 

_____  Please contact me about volunteer opportunities for the concert 

 
NAME: ____________________________________________ PHONE ________________________ 
 Please print neatly 

 
E-MAIL: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 Please print neatly and differentiate between the number zero and the letter o, and the number 1 and the small letter l 

Please check one of the following: 

_____  I would like to be recognized in the concert program  (Donations must be received by May 27th, 2012) 
_____  I would like my contribution to be anonymous 


